

'Ensuring Excellence'

16th February 2018

Dear Parents

World Book Day Thursday 1st March

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March 2018. This year we have decided to focus on poetry across school again, as it is a vital part of the curriculum.

As usual to promote reading we encourage your children to dress up as book or nursery rhyme characters if they would like to.

During the day your children will take part in the following activities:

- Listening to poetry being read by different members of staff
- Performing a poem
- Writing a poem
- Creating poet displays
- · Sharing poetry in assembly
- Book Swap

We would also like to raise money for our school charity Buddy Bag Foundation through a book swap. We ask that the books which are brought into school are in good condition and no longer wanted at home. To take part in the book swap, we ask for a small donation of 50p.

Parents and grandparents are also invited into school to read their favourite children's poem to their child's class. If you would like to do this, please contact your child's teacher to arrange a suitable time.

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day with all of Dordon!

Yours sincerely

Miss McGroarty
Associate Headteacher











Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross

E admin2018@welearn365.com

www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

Dordon Primary School

Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire B78 1PJ T 01827 892422

Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

